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Inveralmond House

200 Dunkeld Road

Perth

PH1 3AQ

gwen.macintyre@sse.com

Paul Branston

Associate Partner, Costs and Outputs

Ofgem

9 Millbank

London SW1P 3GE 21 January 2015

Dear Paul,

Statutory consultation on Ofgem’s proposals to revise existing standards of performance for 

relevant electricity distributors

Scottish and Southern Energy Power Distribution welcomes the opportunity to respond to the recent 

statutory consultations on proposed amendments to the Electricity (Standards of Performance) 

Regulations 2010 and the Electricity (Connections Standards of Performance) Regulations 2010.

We fully support the ENA response that has been submitted on behalf of the fourteen DNOs. We have 

no additional comments in relation to the proposed amendments and consider that these are, in the 

main, in line with the decisions set out in the Ofgem Strategy Decision and the follow up to the 

Christmas 2013 Storms Review. 

Yours sincerely,

Gwen MacIntyre

Regulation, Networks


